








 (
FOR
 
ADDRESSEE
 
ONLY
Parent/Carer
 
of
 
[
…
]
Address,
)Education and Skills

Coventry City Council
PO Box 15, Council House
Coventry CV1 5RR

                           E-mail haf@coventry.gov.uk

یہ خط اردو زبان میں پڑھنے کے لیے ہماری ویب سائٹ دیکھیں۔
Aby uzyskać dostęp do tego listu w języku polskim, proszę odwiedzić naszą stronę internetową.
للوصول إلى هذه الرسالة باللغة العربية ، يرجى زيارة موقعنا على الإنترنت.
بۆ دەستگەیشتن بەم نامەیە بە زمانی کوردی سەردانی ماڵپەڕەکەمان بکەن.
Pentru a accesa această scrisoare în limba română, vă rugăm să vizitați site-ul nostru.

Website: www.coventry.gov.uk/haf or google “Coventry HAF”

Dear Parent/Carer	

Free quality activities and food this Summer school holiday!

I’m delighted to let you know that your child(ren) are eligible to access a wide range of free holiday activities and food this Summer school holiday through the Holiday Activities & Food (HAF) Programme, funded by the Department for Education. 
 (
[
…
]
’s HAF code is 
[……]
[
…
]
’s HAF code is 
[……]
)












There are three easy steps to book your child onto HAF activities:

[bookmark: _Hlk95834512]Step 1: Read through the booklet with this letter to see the great range of activities available. 
Step 2: Go to www.coventry.gov.uk/haf (or google “Coventry HAF”) for more details about the activities.
[bookmark: _Hlk105751665]Step 3: Follow the instructions on that webpage and book your child(ren) onto activities. (Keep your HAF code(s) safe as it will be used as a reference for all of your bookings).  


What if I don’t have access to the internet or need help with my booking?

· Please call 08085 834 333 and a member of our Customer Contact Team will be able to help. 
· Or, if you would like to speak to someone in person, please visit one of our local Family Hubs or libraries. (For more information around opening and location please call 0800 887 0545 or visit www.coventry.gov.uk/familyhubs or www.coventry.gov.uk/libraries-1).


What happens next?
· Once booked, you will receive email confirmation within 3 working days, and your child(ren) can attend these great activities.


What if my child has booked onto activities and cannot attend?
· We understand that there are times when a child has booked onto activities, but subsequently cannot attend. Please can you let us know about this as soon as possible. Without this communication another parent/carer cannot take up this HAF activity for their child, which is a missed opportunity. 
· If you have booked and realise that your child cannot attend, please enable another child to attend by either: letting the activity provider know, going to www.coventry.gov.uk/haf to cancel or by calling 08085 834 333.

We hope that you have a great Summer school holiday. Book now so you don’t miss out – places will fill up quickly!


Yours sincerely

Kirston Nelson
Chief Partnership Officer
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